
 

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 
 
The Sherry Town Board will meet on 
Thursday, December 1, 2022 at 9:30am 
leaving from Sherry Town Hall. 
 
Purpose: Meet with Henry Berry at 
10:30am at Ratsch Engineering, 547 
Hewett Street, Neillsville, WI regarding 
proposed storage building.  
 
 
 Posted by Sandra Lobner, Town Clerk – November 29, 2022 


